
     

 

Fountain Hills Auto Club 
Roadtrip to Bartlett Lake & The Cove Restaurant 

SATURDAY, APRIL 27th 
Join the FHAC for a Roadtrip to Bartlett Lake.  The Club will enjoy 

Lunch together at the Cove Restaurant, located near the pier at the 
Lake.  We have reservations for Lunch at 11:00 AM.   
 
WE WILL MEET IN FOUNTAIN HILLS AT 15225 N. FOUNTAIN HILLS 
BLVD. (PARKING LOT OF FOUNTAIN HILLS GOLF CARTS) AT 9:30 AM,  
DEPARTING FH AT 9:45 AM SHARP!   
 
IF YOU LIVE NORTH OF FOUNTAIN HILLS IN/NEAR THE VERDES, WE 
WILL STOP AT THE 4-WAY STOPSIGN LOCATED AT FOREST DRIVE & 
RIO VERDE DR. (AKA DYNAMITE BLVD.) AT 10:00 AM TO ALLOW THOSE 
MEMBERS/VEHICLES TO JOIN US FOR THE ROAD TRIP. 
 

Please Contact FHAC Club President Chuck Neff to make your reservation for this 

road trip.  Email Chuck @ theguv@aol.com or Call/Text him at 309-341-5945  

to indicate you will be joining us and the number of people attending  

NO LATER THAN 10:00 AM ON FRIDAY, APRIL 26TH! 
 

FYI, Bartlett Lake is located 45 miles from Fountain Hills.  The roads to the lake are all 

well-paved, but there are a number of small hills to climb/descend while travelling from 
Carefree to Bartlett Lake.  You are welcome to drive your classic club car on this adventure, 

but you can also drive your Daily Driver vehicle on this trek. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on April 27th on this FHAC road trip!! 
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